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  Weekly Home Learning – Nursery 

Week commencing: 25thth January 2021 

	

	

 

   Literacy Activities Completed 
1 Story time with Mrs Raybe 

 

 

2 Continue to practise your Jolly Phonics Sounds. This week we are practising 
the c/k sound (sound only, not letter name) 
https://youtu.be/Y03uiPd-JTc 
 
Join Mrs Raybe with some dinosaur Nursery Rhymes and chants (see 
video) 
Which dinosaur is your favourite? Can you tell me/write something about 
your favourite dinosaur? 
My favourite dinosaur is the Stegosaurus because it could change its colour. 

 

 Maths Activities Completed 
1 Counting back from 5 – 5 Ferocious Herbivores (see video attached) 

5 ferocious herbivores playing in a swamp. 
Eating yummy plants, chomp, chomp, chomp. 
Along came a carnivore as LOUD as could be and….GULP 
4 ferocious ……………. 

 

2 
 

 

Count the dinosaurs and have a go at writing the number. (activity 
sheets attached) 
 
 

 



 

 

Dear Parents, 

Once again, thank you for the lovely photos and videos sent in last week of your child’s home 

learning activities. It was so lovely to see some of you on our Check-in sessions on Teams on 

Wednesday. Hopefully, this week we will be able to see everyone. 

 

 

 Topic Activities Completed 
1 Miss Williams, Mrs Uddin, Nell, Lenni and I have started the Hokey 

Cokey dance we did earlier in the school year. We would like you to have 
a go and finish it. Send us a video of you doing the dance. 
 

 

2 Why not find some junk materials to make your own favourite dinosaur.  
 

								 											  

 

Weekly Welsh 
Bore da pawb! 

Weekly Welsh is happening right across our school. You can find this week’s sheet by clicking on the 
link below or going to the Welsh language page on our Website.  

This week our pattern is all about saying what we like using the phrase: 

Dw I’n hoffi… 

You can also ask others what they like and say what your favourite is. All of our vocabulary this 
week is about fruit and the story is about a picnic.  

We hope that this helps you to support the Welsh that your child is learning and that it is fun to do.  

Diolch  

https://oystermouthprimaryschool.com/welsh-language/ 

 



Here is this week's plan for home learning which I hope your child enjoys completing. It 

would be lovely to see what the children have been up to this week so please send any photos 

to me on class dojo. There will be Dojo points available as a reward for completed tasks.  

My email address is raybet5@hwbcymru.net     

Mrs Raybe 

 

I hope you and your children are keeping well during these difficult times. Please do not 

worry if your child does not complete all the Home Learning activities. From personal 

experience, I know how hard it can be to encourage your child to work from home.  

 

All the teachers, including myself, have recorded videos for the children this week. I hope 

you enjoy them!  

 

If you require any additional support, please let us know. We appreciate that this is a 

difficult time for everyone with many of you trying to juggle working from home as well as 

supporting your children with their activities. We are all here to help!   

Please stay safe and healthy!  

Mrs Morgan  

MorganC361@hwbcymru.net  


